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Dear colleagues and employees, 

Ludwig-Maximilians-Universität München is one of the most renowned universities both 

nationally and internationally. We have earned this leading role in the academic world thanks to 

the high quality of our research and teaching. As a university with a strong research focus, LMU 

Munich endeavors to develop this status and further increase its international visibility. 

One internationally recognized benchmark for the academic performance of a university are 

high-quality publications. Research performance is measured by indicators based on publication 

databases such as the Web of Science or Scopus. However, a significant proportion of LMU 

Munich publications in these databases is not attributed to LMU Munich. There are a number of 

possible reasons for this, such as errors in the editing process or a failure to correctly attribute 

the (co-)author’s affiliation with LMU Munich.  

It is important for LMU Munich’s publications to be correctly attributed to the university so that 

our impressive research performance is fully reflected in the publication databases. Properly 

indicating the author’s affiliation with LMU Munich is decisive in achieving this purpose. 

Therefore, I would like to ask you to please ensure that LMU Munich is clearly named in your 

publications, and to verify that the affiliation of your publications appears in the databases 

correctly. The official German and English name for LMU Munich is: “Ludwig-Maximilians-

Universität München.” Other acceptable names in English include: “Ludwig-Maximilians-

Universität in Munich,” or “LMU Munich” for short. To ensure that the university is clearly 

identified, it is also possible to use LMU Munich’s ROR ID (https://ror.org/05591te55). You may, 

of course, also include the name of your institute, clinic, center, working group, etc. The 

important thing is that LMU Munich is always clearly recognizable. This is the only way to ensure 

that your academic achievements are attributed to LMU Munich. 

For this reason, I would also ask you to mention your affiliation with LMU Munich even if you 

are associated with one or more other institutions outside of LMU Munich. In such cases, the 

institution where the majority of your academic work was conducted should be mentioned first. 

Please make sure to forward this information on to your colleagues and academic staff who we 

might not be able to reach directly. 

We very much appreciate your assistance in this matter.  

Thank you in advance and kind regards, 

Prof. Dr. Dr. h.c. Bernd Huber 

President of LMU Munich 
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